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Carla Lundgren

From: PCD

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 12:56 PM

To: Ann Hillier

Cc: Carla Lundgren

Subject: FW: Miller Rd Shoulder

 

 

 

Jane Rasely 

Administrative Specialist 

www.bainbridgewa.gov 

facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 

206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Chris Munter  

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 11:29 AM 

To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Subject: FW: Miller Rd Shoulder 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Phyllis Rimel [mailto:primel@bainbridge.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 11:23 AM 

To: Chris Munter <cmunter@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Subject: Miller Rd Shoulder 

 

Hi Mr. Munter 

Having a wider shoulder will be a asset on Miller Rd.  Of course it really needs to happen around the Bainbridge  Garden 

area. 

We have a runoff drainage issue from Justin Ct.  You most likely have addressed that in your plans, just checking.   

The Justin road section that was put from Miller when development was designed does not drain properly.  It is now 

breaking up.  I would hope that would all be redone up to where our Justin Rd. was paved and paid by the homeowners 

in the 90’s.  It was turned over to the City of BI. 

We could use a bus shelter as people have to stand in the road to catch the bus.  Please carve out a spot for a shelter. 

 

Thank you 

Phyllis Rimel 

 

Sent from my iPad 


